
 
 
 

MOORHEAD PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING ON JANUARY 7, 2025 
 

             
 

 
The regularly-scheduled meeting of the Moorhead Public Service 
Commission for January 7, 2025, has been cancelled.  
 
The next regularly-scheduled meeting of the Moorhead Public Service 
Commission is scheduled for January 21, 2025.  
 
 


